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  BODEN GEAR ONLINE  

  Boden 50th Car Stickers now available  

  Sancta Maria Construction Works  

  Car Park Security 

  Learn to Jive ..... 

  Ciorcal Cainte 

  Volunteers wanted in BBSE! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Death Notice - Brooks 

The club are saddened to hear of the passing of Sean Brooks, brother of Frank Brooks who 

would be well known to many in the Club. 

R.I.P. 

 

Death Notice - Dunleavy 

The club are saddened to hear of the passing of Luke Dunleavy, Father of Carina Cashman, 

and Grandfather of Club players Enda and Ciaran Cashman. 

R.I.P. 

 

Club Lotto 

There was no winner of last week's Lotto jackpot of €3,000. 

The numbers drawn were 18, 25, 14, 24.  

There were 2 winners of the Match the First 3 Numbers who each receive €150 -  
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- Eileen O'Brien, Delaford Park, Knocklyon 

- Kevin Mulrooney, Ballyroan Park, Rathfarnham.  

Next weeks Jackpot €3,500 

Play the lotto online by clicking here. 

Enter your lines of numbers for up to a year in one go, you need never miss a draw again! 

 

Ballyboden St Enda's Summer Camp Returns!! 

 

 

Ballyboden St Enda's Summer Camp Returns!! 

The Biggest & Best Summer Camp in the country starts on Monday July 8th!! 

Providing GAA and many other sporting activities for Boys & Girls aged 5-12, it is a camp 

which puts Fun & Enjoyment as its number one rule! Kids get to keep up their practice, get to 

meet their friends, make new friends, go on Day trips & get lots of Freebies all in a Safe and 

Enjoyable environment!! 

Parents, & boys/girls attending the campcan look forward to... 

New Summer Camp Kit (Jersey, Shorts & Socks) 

New Summer Camp Bag 

New Summer Camp Wristband 

Our usual Family Discounts 
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Athletic Development Training for kids 

Trips to Croke Park, Tayto Park and The Zoo 

Nutritional Advice Programme - Goodies 

Visits from Club/County Stars 

New Games & Activities 

Exciting New Freebies 

& Lots More.....!! 

Application Forms are available here and from our Main Clubhouse, in Our Local Schools, 

Facebook & Twitter & from www.bodengaa.ie 

We hope to see you all this July & August!! 

 

A Hurling Celebration on our 50th Anniversary 

 

 

On Saturday last the 22nd June the Hurlers hosted the third adult Poc Fada, a Juvenile Poc 

Fada and for the very first time ever a Poc Fada Beag. This was followed by a very successful 

sevens competition, Barbeque, presentations and finished the evening with a few sociable 

drinks at the Clubhouse. Lady luck for sure was on our side with the Sun shining brightly on 

all proceedings throughout the day. 

The day began with the Juvenile Poc Fada where over 50 players participated ranging from 

13-15yrs and we also made history where the very first girl participated , Mallaidh Ni 

Fhaircheallaigh, well done Mallaidh.  The winners were Sean Wall(second time) , Darragh 

Ormsby, Arron Campbell and Joe Rafter. Well done lads and to Emmet Pullen and all the 

mentors for running a very enjoyable event. Next up was the Adult poc fada and the 

excitement was building all week whether Matty O Sullivan could do the three-in-a row. The 
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jury is out on whether he pumped in enough hours on the training ground but this year he was 

well down the pecking order but he certainly over performed on the stage later-on!! The 

course was somewhat more challenging than last year and course designer, Joe Ryan, 

certainly challenged every player to be a bit more tactical. The winners this year by a short 

nose were: Dean Curran, Finian McDonagh and Aaron Coffey. It was Deano’s second time to 

win matching Matty but not consecutively which was duly noted by the man himself 

.  Special mention to our Under 16 Hurlers who assisted us in finding a few wayward sliotars. 

Everyone took a well-earned break for an hour, had some refreshments and then re-grouped 

for the Sevens at 3.30pm on PUM and Cherryfield. It ran on a round robin basis with serious 

bragging rights up for grabs.  Each team of 10 had four games, seven minutes a half, and all 

in splendid sunshine.  Even the refs were exhausted at the end except for Shaughs who never 

moved from midfield!! Instead of moving up and down the field he decided to rely on his 

umpires. Anyone who saw how Paul Ryan performed knows how that ended …. Shaughs 

fired him… “Off !! Off!!”   The honour of lifting the Kevin Griffin Cup finally fell to the 

team captained by Cathal Ryan.  Fittingly, Cathal was presented with the trophy 

commemorating Kevin Griffin (formerly President and Chairman of the club and senior 

hurling player and selector) who died last month.  His wife, Dolores and family were in 

attendance to present the cup. 

Prior to the Sevens final we had our inaugural U9’s Poc Fada Beag where at least 50 young 

players of the future participated. All players were acknowledged afterwards with some nice 

goodies and winner, Mark Cashin, had a photo op with senior hurlers, Paul Ryan and Gary 

Maguire. Thanks to all mentors for their support, especially Emer Kennedy and Jean 

McNamara. 

After all the activities we had many hungry bodies and the “pig on the spit” and burgers were 

quickly gobbled up and washed down with a few welcomed beverages. 

And then the presentations….. 

Starting with our Minors of 2018 manged by Niall Desmond , supported by Emmet Carroll   , 

Martin Kenny , Donagh McGrath and Joe Roche .  They had an exceptional year reaching the 

final of both league and championship but were pipped for honours in both by a very strong 

Kilmacud team. All players were presented with their trophies by former club chairman John 

Kirwan. An individual photo of each player is available from the photographer John 

Kirwan.  Niall spoke eloquently about the commitment of all the players and expressed the 

hope that they would continue to apply their trade at adult level. 

Next up the Seniors,,,, and what a year they had. 

The team was managed by Joe Fortune, supported by Mickey McCullough, Andrew Coffey 

and Paul Daly with backroom team of  Peter Wall, Declan Fitzpatric, Joe Roche and Eamon 

O’ Sullivan 

Will any of us ever forget the many epic games in Parnell Park against Kilmacud, Clonkill, 

Coolderry and finally, in the Leinster final,  Ballyhale Shamrocks. Unfortunately, we came 

up against a very strong Shamrocks side who went on to become All-Ireland Champions, so 

no shame in being beaten by the ultimate champs.  Players were presented with their league 

and Championship medals by Martin Kenny, a club stalwart, and we were honoured to have 

Martin present.  Thanks to management team for preparing the team in such a professional 

manner with every potential opportunity visited to bring honours back to club. The Hurling 

committee and executive appreciate the tireless work you have done throughout 2018 and 

you continue to do so in 2019. 

And then of course the winners of  Poc Fada…. 

Even though Matty didn’t win (probably close to wooden spoon) he couldn’t spurn the 

opportunity when called upon to present to the real Poc Fada winners. He reluctantly released 

the reins of  Poc Fada King to Deano who was ably assisted by Finian Mc and Aaron 



C.  However, bit of a steward’s enquiry as the referee for their team was no other than the 

Leitrim Deano and who knows what happened out in the wilds of the course….. 

And finally we had the draw for the winner of our Monster draw for 2 All-Ireland tickets, 

Helicopter trip over Dublin City, overnight stay in Red Cow Hotel with meal for two 

included. 

We felt like Ryan Turbidy and crew on stage phoning the winner of the grand prize and to 

add to the excitement it was a foreign ringtone.  The winning ticket went to Michael Foynes, 

45 The Rise Boden Park but, unfortunately,  he was in a Hospital bed in Belguim on the night 

but the win did a lot to raise raise his spirits - “You have absolutely made my night and hope 

to be coming out of hospital tomorrow”.  The ticket was purchased outside Supervalu 

Knocklyon.  So, a fantastic finish to a fantastic day of hurling and entertainment. 

Of course, a day like this does not happen without the huge assistance of club members and 

the organising committee is extremely grateful for that help. We just cannot cover everyone 

on this short note. The support the committee received from all sections within the club and 

the community was truly exceptional. We just cannot thank you enough. However, we would 

like to especially mention our sponsors. Without their continued support a club of our size 

just would not function. 

Poc Fada Sponsor : Stacks Pharmacy and Orchard Rathfarnham 

Sevens Sponsor : Maplewood Residential 

Medal Presentation : Buckley Real Estate Rathgar 

Barbeque :  Wilson Butchers RSC 

General Sponsors of Total Event : 

Custodian Printers, Phillips Jewellers RSC, Knocklyon Hardware. 

Silvios, Get Fresh, Feeney’s Fish. Swiss Deli RSC, Roma Take Away 

IKO (James McGarry) 

Roddys, Jensen Fleet 

Devitts Mangan Group, Blue Haven, Ryan’s Camden Street, Buglers 

Thanking you once again for supporting our hurling day and we sincerely hope our sponsors 

will get adequately supported by our members.  

The Poc Fada day is now etched into everyone’s calendar and already members are looking 

forward to next year. We will now revert our focus to the playing fields and look forward to 

another successful championship in 2019.  

Check out photos from the day here.  

 

Buíochas le gach éinne 

John Ryan – Chairman Hurling Section 
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The Sevens Champions!  
 
 

 

  
 
 

 

Adult Hurling Fixtures 

 

 

 

Senior football league v Skerries Harps in Skerries on 19 June 2019 



 

 

Ballyboden St Endas 2-12 

Skerries Harps 0–7 

From the throw in the visitors showed their intention of maintaining their position at the top 

of the league and within 2 minutes Collie Basquel popped over a point from free. However, 

four minutes later he was on the side-line, having been sent off. This was going to test the 



league leaders and the next score was also a free, this time by Ross McGarry, who took over 

the free taking duties in the absence of both Basquel brothers. Indeed, Ross scored six points 

from frees during the half and the only other scores were a point from Aran Waters after 18 

minutes and the only score, a point, from Skerries on 23 minutes. Ross was also unlucky to 

see his penalty kick saved on 25 minutes when the home keeper guessed correctly and dived 

to his left. As half time approached Donagh McCabe and the referee crashed into each other 

with the referee ending up on the ground with a foot injury and actually blew the half time 

whistle while still sitting on the ground. He was attended to by the Skerries medical people 

during half time and, luckily, was able to resume for the second half. 

Within five minutes of the restart, Skerries had scored three points from play to leave just 

three points between the sides. Alan Flood from play and Ross McGarry from a free had their 

scores cancelled out by further points by Skerries from play to maintain the three points 

difference with 17 minutes gone. Five minutes later Declan O’Mahony drifted in from the 

right wing and popped over a point from play. Despite their best efforts, Skerries were 

finding it difficult to break down the Boden defence. Then, on 25 minutes, one of these 

defenders, Bob Dwan, found himself bearing down on the Skerries goal and he finished the 

game as a contest when he drove the ball to the net to put 7 points between the sides. While 

Skerries got a point back with a pointed free, Ross McGarry pointed two further frees for 

Boden. Then, well into added time, Tom Hayes was rewarded for his hard work when he 

almost burst the net for his goal. 

While Ross McGarry ended with 8 points, all from frees, a lot of the work leading to these 

frees was done by all of the forwards who continually ran at the Skerries defence and the 

home backs had no option but to foul the forward or concede a goal. 

TEAM: Darragh Gogan; Bob Dwan (1 – 0); Shane Clayton; Cathal Flaherty; Darragh Nelson; 

James Holland; Brian Bobbett; Declan O’Mahony (0- -1); Aran Waters (0 – 1); Darren 

O’Reilly; Collie Basquel (0 – 1); Sean Gibbons; Alan Flood (0 – 1); Tom Hayes (1 – 0); Ross 

McGarry (0 - 8, all frees) SUBS USED: Donagh McCabe; Cian Murray; Malachy Codd; 

Paddy Dunleavy. 

 

U13 Camogie girls head to Wexford 



 

 

After a "sneaky" puck around on the club pitch, we set out for St Martins of Wexford at 

8.30am Sunday morning, with weather conditions which were not on our side, but that did 

not dampen our spirits. We set off with a panel of 32 girls (a mix of the three U13 teams), 

some world class mentors....... from Wickla to Wexford with backgrounds ranging from 

hockey, rugby & soccer "they say it takes all sorts", along with top notch FLO's all loaded 

onto the "boogie bus". Rachel Heavey provided the music, Sarah Hand & Allanah Callaghan 

provided the entertainment so we were all sorted. The only mistake on the day by the mentors 

was we forgot earplugs. 

We arrived into St Martin's GAA club at 10.30 approx, the girls hopped off the bus, grabbed 

a few sliotars and headed up to the top class wall ball facility. John Jennings a Boden mentor 

& ex St Martin's player caught up with some old friends, as did Tommy Mulroe another U13 

Boden mentor. We also met Liam Phelan's brother in law John, he explained Bridie Phelan 

was now residing in the local parish, it goes to show there's a Boden connection everywhere. 

As the game time grew closer, we split the group into two teams and played two U14 teams 

from St Martin's in very competitive games. After which St Martin's put on a fine spread of 

food which included a mini barbecue, which was graciously devoured by the thankful Boden 

girls. With the rain still coming down we headed for curracloe beach, with the attitude of 

having tha' craic regardless of the weather. We played a few games of netball, races up the 

sand dunes, tug a war (coaches versus the girls). No one was keeping scores, in other words 

the coaches were "beaten out the gate".. afterwards most girls and some mentors braved the 

waters under the watchful eye of the lifeguard and an inquisitive seal. After drying off in the 

rain.... yes you heard correctly... we headed on our merry way homeward bound, but we 

stopped off for a sneaky feed in the golden arches of Mc Donalds. With all fed & watered we 



made our way back to PUM, where we nailed the final piece of the jigsaw, with a photo 

under the 50th anniversary Boden sign. A fitting way to finish a great day.  

A special thanks to all on the day: Jill Allen & Rosanne Brosnan as FLO's, Mentors Kathleen 

O Leary, Derek Lawlor, Brendan Ryan, John Jennings & Tommy Mulroe. Thanks to Deborah 

Heavey for organising the bus. Finally a very special mention to St Martin's GAA club for 

hosting us on the day, especially Eimear Coleman & Suzy the chairperson for the Camogie 

section - what fantastic hosts. 

Thanks to Philip Larkin for the report and Philip and Derek Lawlor for the pics. 

 

U12 Boys Hurling - Last Competitive game before Summer Break 

 

 

U12 boys finished up their competitive fixtures before the Summer break with a trip away to 

Naas. Hard to believe but last Saturday morning was glorious sunny weather and the hurling 

proved to be as glorious.  

The lads hurled superbly all through the game displaying both great work rate and skills on 

the ball. We always have a good battle with Naas and the boys just got over the line by one 

score at the end.  

The U12’s have all trained very hard since Christmas and they now look forward to a well 

earned Summer break.  

Tuesday night is the final training session – all the coaches look forward to seeing the boys 

off with lots of fun games – and who knows if the weather is kind there might be a surprise 

for the boys! 



 

Juvenile Ladies Footballers Celebrate Boden's 50th Anniversary in 

Style 

 

 

There was a real sense of celebration of Juvenile Ladies Football in the club  last Friday as 25 

teams of Boden girls assembled to compete in 3 competitions: U9-U10, U11-U12 and U13-

U14 to mark the club's 50th anniversary at Pairc Uí Mhurchú. 

Acknowledging  the origins of this great event, all 25 teams were named for the 

Rathfarnham/Ballyboden/Knocklyon/Firhouse districts that originally made up this 

competition.  And with generations of Boden girls having participated in it down the years, 

there can have been no better event to celebrate our 50th year with approximately 250 girls 

taking part!! 

Thanks to all who organised it, from the coaches and mentors to FLOs, carpark attendants, 

lollipop ladies and gentlemen, the traditional barbecue team led by Dave Mellon, teas and 

coffees, ice cream van, and to club chairman Ciaran MacUidhir for officiating at the medal 

ceremony.  And of course to the girls themselves for turning up in such huge numbers year 

after year after year.  Well done girls!! 

And the great news: we get to do it all again this Friday 28th this time with hurls and helmets 

as its the turn of  our camogie players take to the field! 

Pics: Dave Rusk here. 
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Juvenile Ladies 50th Anniversary Camogie Blitz This Friday Evening! 

 

 

Our annual Juvenile Ladies Camogie Blitz takes place this Friday evening with a special 

‘Street Leagues’ edition, harking back to the origins of this great event! 

Registration of €5 is through the girls coaches/mentors - in advance please, to allow the girls 

to be allocated to their  teams and for the blitz to start on time:  please meet at the club for 

5.15pm,  with the first game scheduled to throw in at 5.45pm.  Finals are scheduled to start at 

7.30pm.  And as with last week's football blitz there will be no parking at the club 

carpark.  Please respect our neighbours when parking your car. 

The barbecue will be fired up, the ice cream van will be there too, and refreshments will be 

available at the club - so please come and join us for this  50th Anniversary Celebration of 

Ballyboden Juvenile Camogie.  Ceiliúradh caoga bliain - bígí linn! 

 

U11s footballers in action against St. Vincents last weekend! 

 

  

 

  



U11s footballers in action against St. 

Vincents last weekend.  
 
 

U11s footballers in action against St. 

Vincents last weekend. 
 
 

 

U10 Boys finish the season with a splash! 

 

 

The U10 boys finished up for the summer break with a morning of football, hurling and of 

course a big water fight against the coaches. The boys won with some very wet coaches. 

On behalf of the coaches a sincere thanks to all the boys and their parents for their 

enthusiasm and support all year.  

Enjoy the summer and we will see you all in August. 

 

Poc Fada Óg 



 



 

Not to be out done by their older counterparts, our youngest Hurlers decided they too wanted 

to do a Poc Fada last weekend so they were duly accommodated on Pairc Ui Mhúrchú on 

Saturday after lunch.  

U9 Hurler Mark was the winner and was delighted to get a picture with Senior Hurlers Gary 

Maguire and Paul Ryan after the competition. 

Well done Mark! 

 

Dublin Pride Parade - 29 June 2019 

A chara, 

You will be aware that an tUachtarán, John Horan, recently confirmed that for the first time 

the GAA will be officially represented at this year’s Pride Parade on 29 June 2019 as part of 

the Dublin Pride Festival. 

The occasion will enable us to join with others in showing respect and support for members 

of the LGBTQ+ community and follows on the supportive comments of an tUachtarán at last 

February’s GAA Congress. 

As stated at the announcement of our participation, the GAA has a huge presence in Irish life 

and we are committed to making a positive difference by ensuring that inclusion is prominent 

in how we operate.  We are also in discussions on preparation of a Gender Diversity Policy 

document. 

In the spirit of cooperation, we have invited the Camogie Association and the Ladies Gaelic 

Football Association to join us on the parade. 

100 places have so far been allocated to us as part of the GAA section of the parade and we 

are anxious to get the message out to all that LGBTQ+ members of the Association are most 

welcome to join and participate under our banner on 29th June in Dublin. 

All participants of the parade must wear the official Dublin Pride Festival wristband and the 

100 participants drawn from the GAA. LGFA and Camogie must apply to us in advance so 

that we can issue them with the wristband and inform them as to our various arrangements on 

the day. 

Flags, banners etc will be provided for participants who will also be expected to wear their 

Club or County jersey when walking in the parade. 

If any of our members wish to participate in the GAA section of the parade they are requested 

to write to us at genderdiversity@gaa.ie and we will subsequently contact them with the 

various arrangements. 

Please circulate this notification to members of the Association so that we can ensure a good 

and even geographical spread of participation on the day. 



The relevant email address is genderdiversity@gaa.ie 

Le mór bhuíochas, 

Gearóid Ó Maoilmhichíl 

Chairperson Gender Diversity Working Group 

 

The Dermot Earley Youth Leadership Initiative 

The Dermot Earley Youth Leadership Initiative has been successfully implemented over the 

last number of years. Since 2014 over 500 young people have gone through the programme 

receiving a Foundation Cert in Youth Leadership and Community Action from NUIG. 

Applications are now open for the next phase of the programme.  This is an excellent 

opportunity for the young GAA Gaels aged 15 to 18 years old to enhance their own 

leadership skills through this accredited programme, Closing date for applications is June 

30th. 

More details here 

 

Caoga Bliain Ag Fás 

The commemoration of Caoga Bliain Ag Fás will continue throughout the year with the 

following forthcoming events: 

Juvenile Girls Committee: Mini All Irelands: Friday 28th June (Camogie). 

Ladies Football Committee: 24th August 2019. Adult players social evening.  

Mass for Deceased Members: Saturday 31st August 2019. 

A review of the list of Deceased Members with a view to ensuring that in time people will 

remember who these members were in the Club as opposed to being just names on a list is 

taking place.  In this context a record of the deceased person’s role in the Club e.g. mentor, 

player, administrator, spouse of member etc. and the date or year of death will be maintained. 

We also want to ensure that all deceased members, in so far as we can, are included on the 

list.  An Open Air Mass/Ecumenical Service is planned for 31st August 2019 to remember all 

deceased members. There are currently 200 people on the list. We will be inviting relatives of 

our deceased members to the event and to refreshments afterwards in the Clubhouse. 

Club History Book: Launch. Quarter 4 2019. 

The club history will reflect on the lead into, and on the past 50 years from the club’s 

foundation to becoming, as it is today, the largest GAA Club in the world. The history will 

document the threads and characteristics that created the merger of three clubs, Ballyboden 

Wanderers, Rathfarnham St. Endas and St. Josephs to become Ballyboden St. Endas GAA 

Club. It will also include the Bros. Pearce Club and details of camogie in the area. The strong 

tradition of expansion, our sense of good organisation and our very high standards, all of 

https://ballybodenstendas.createsend1.com/t/j-l-mtdkklk-l-p/


which are very well recognised throughout the wider GAA family will be highlighted. The 

Club’s Roll of Honour including managers and mentors from 1969 to 2018 has been updated 

for inclusion and this is published on the Club’s notice board with a view to avoiding errors 

or omissions. To date the Club’s history up to the 2010 has been completed. Members can 

forward appropriate information to stairboden@gmail.com. 

Patronage. 

An opportunity is being provided to people to become patrons of the Club History Book or to 

provide patronage in the name of their family or on behalf of family members who are no 

longer with us or on behalf of their business. Patronage involves a contribution of €200 

towards the cost of the production and each patron will receive a complimentary copy of the 

book. Anyone interested should email stairboden@gmail.com.  no later than July 30th with 

their details. 

Ceili House: circa 18th September 2019. An invitation has been extended to Ceili House to 

broadcast their Radio programme from the Club. They have been advised that as the 

anniversary of the first meeting of BBSE took place on  18TH September 1969 it would be 

ideal if they could target a Saturday around the 18th September this year for the event. 

Camogie Committee: 19th October 2019. A reunion of Camogie Players and Mentors in the 

Clubhouse. 

Gala Dinner/Gathering: Friday 29th November 2019. 

The venue (City West) for the Gala Dinner/Gathering is already booked and the date, 29th 

Nov.'19, has been set. This will be a Gathering open to all Ballyboden St. Enda’s members, 

past and present, so as to make the event as inclusive as possible. A promotions/ticket selling 

team is in place and tickets costing €70 each and will be sold from the middle of 2019 on a 

table (€700) basis. 

Annual Christmas Party: Sunday 8th December 2019. 

We have been looking at the Annual Christmas Party for 2019 with a view to ensuring that all 

eligible "older members" and people with links to the Club e.g. spouses of members are 

catered for. To a large extent this is already happening but the list is being reviewed. The 

present committee share our objective and are happy to do this with us. 

Drama: 20th November to 23rd November 2019 inclusive. 

The Boden Theatre Group is putting on a Comedy Show a la Laughter in the Lounge on 20th 

to 23rd November 2019, inclusive. The Group is looking for stories relating to personalities 

and events to do with the Club from members. mickkeville@yahoo.ie is coordinating the 

collection of material and would appreciate any relevant material. The group intend having 

several sketches based on Club personalities/events but all linked into one theme. 

Juvenile Boys up to under 16: Activity to be advised. 

Promotional Activity. 

In order to promote our anniversary more especially online and through social media there is 

a proposal to promote our history over 50 days on social media in the lead up to the 

Gala/Gathering night. Fifty people would be profiled and each day, for 50 days, an 

individual’s profile together with a photograph would be uploaded and members could read 

about them. 

Video 

Separately an Anniversary Video will be produced in July and it will feature Club members 



across the sections relaying a line in a different area of the Club. This will be supported by 

footage and photos from throughout the years. 

The Year so Far 

December 2018 

Publication of the Jubilee Calendar. 

Launch of Club Gear and Merchandise with Caoga Bliain ag Fás Logo. 

January 2019 

Signage with the Caoga Bliain ag Fás Logo at club venues. 

Handball launched with participation in U15 doubles tournament in St. Brigids. 

February 2019 

Paul Rouse Lecture. 

Football Section 50th Anniversary 8 a side Tournament. 

April 2019 

Time Capsule questionnaire completed by 100 u12 boys and girls at the Easter School of 

Excellence. 

Exhibition of Archived Memorabilia the the Clubhouse. 

May 2019 

Exhibition of Archived Memorabilia in Ballyroan Library. 

50th Anniversary Golf Tournament. 

 

Invitation to Patronage of the Publication of the Club’s 50th 

Anniversary History 



 

 

As you may be aware, Ballyboden St. Enda’s GAA Club celebrates the 50th anniversary of 

its foundation this year. 

One of the more significant projects to mark this milestone is the publication of a book 

charting the Club’s history over the last 50 years. 

Written by former Club Cathaoirleach Gearóid Ó Súilleabháin, the History of Ballyboden St 

Enda’s 1969-2019 tells the story of the Club from the early years of Gaelic games in the 

locality, to the inception of the club and right up to today. 

Complete with insights from founder members, lists, photos, statistics, match reports and 

stories, it will serve as an historical reference point for decades to come. 

The intention of Coiste Caoga Bliain ag Fás is that the book will be a high-quality publication 

that appropriately marks the 50th anniversary. 

In keeping with the concept of an historical record, it’s intended that it will not be financed 

through advertising and sponsorship. 

However, it’s realised there are many who’d like the opportunity to become patrons of the 

book, or who would like to provide patronage in the name of their family, or on behalf of 

family members who are no longer with us, or on behalf of their business. 

In common with the approach adopted by similar projects elsewhere, arrangements have been 

made to facilitate this. 

Patronage of the book involves a contribution of €200 towards the costs of production. 

All patrons will be acknowledged by name on a “Patrons Page” and of course will also 

receive a complimentary copy of the book. 

Anyone interested in becoming a patron should email stairboden@gmail.com no later than 

June 30th with your name, phone number and the name to be inscribed in the book, after 

which a member of the committee will contact you. 

Yours Sincerely, 

John Kirwan 

Cathaoirleach, Coiste Caoga Bliain Ag Fás 



 

New Sports Studies Course - TU Dublin 

 

 

 



 

 

 

The Brickx Club 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Spin The Wheel 



 

 

 



BODEN GEAR ONLINE 

The club, together with O'Neill's, are delighted to announce that all your Boden merchandise 

is now available for purchase online, for delivery to your home. 

The online shop can be accessed through the link to the O'Neill's website (below) which will 

appear on the club website. 

Delivery charges also apply but it's free delivery for orders above €50. 

White club shorts are the only item yet to be added to the online catalogue, and will be 

updated soon. 

Please note that that the online price is higher than the prices that will continue to apply in the 

club shop as O'Neill's need to apply consistent pricing across their website. 

https://www.oneills.com/shop-by-team/gaa/ireland/ballyboden-st-enda-s-gaa-club.html 

 

Boden 50th Car Stickers now available 

 

 

Only €2 - Get yours now from the club bar! 

 

Sancta Maria Construction Works 

Sancta Maria Construction Works 

IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 

Please note that demolition works will commence shortly of old school buildings in the 

Sancta Maria school complex. 

These works will affect our two-storey building on the left of the dressing room courtyard 

i.e., where Sparc Physiotherapy is located. 

https://ballybodenstendas.createsend1.com/t/j-l-mtdkklk-l-x/


Part of the two-storey building as far as the railing, on the pitch side of the building, will be 

demolished as well as the chimney at the back of the building (down to the eaves). 

While appropriate safety barriers will be erected, members are advised to be extra careful 

when using this general area in the next few weeks. 

For your information, the final plan is to create a one-way traffic system, entering in front of 

Saplings school and exiting at the back of the two-storey building and the apple garden. 

The roadway will be upgraded and improved. Sancta Maria will be building a sports hall, 

basketball courts and car parks, to which the Club will have access. 

Executive Committee 

22 January 2019 

 

Car Park Security 

Car Park Security Members are reminded of the need to ensure their vehicles are locked and 

no valuables visible when parking cars at training/match venues. 

A couple of youths were spotted looking in cars parked in Sancta Maria last week. 

 

Learn to Jive ..... 



 

 

What better way to spend your Thursday nights than with a bit of dancing!  

 

Ciorcal Cainte 



 

 

 

Volunteers wanted in BBSE! 



 

 

The Mission of the Adult Hurling Committee is to promote the development of hurling at 

adult and minor levels in Bllyboden St. Enda's GAA Club. 

   

  
 

 


